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Welcome members and friends of EAA Chapter 1241 

 

It has been hot in Marathon and this has been some year so far. I realize that we 
may not have many members at this October meeting but many of our members 
in other parts of Florida want to fly to the keys for a day. We are not having much 
in the way of what is going on, but I know that all pilots have stories to tell. It will 
be great to see some of you that I have not seen in months. The museum has 
been opened since July, but it has been slow. The flight school is doing well and 
owned by Sol Bradman. It seems more people are learning to fly since the 
pandemic, and I know the prices of small airplanes is going up and harder to find. 

Thank you for all your patience with the chapter. 

 

Your President 

Ed 


